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Good Beer & GoodValue
Bar Meals and Snachs

Pafties Catered for
Skittle AUey available for Functbns

Bleadon 812080

Bleadon Vlllage,

Prolectric Services

Electrical Contractors

a

a

a

a
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Flrc Protcclkh Speclallsls
Declgn lnstallallon & Melotenance
Scnlclng & Tcsllng of Flrc Alarm
Nurlsc Csll & ErmrgencY Llghtlng
General Electrlcel Repalrs & Malntenaoce
Frce Quotctlms upon Reque$

56 Moorland Road

Weston-s-Marc

Tel: (0934\ 636134

'lfirl Wfr.ite Cottage

fustaurant
Bridgwater Road - Bleadon - Weston-super-Mare

Somerset - BS23 0AI'I

OPEN TUESDAY - SATURDAY
DINNER & TRADITIONAL STJNDAY LUNCH

WINNERS of 199i1 WOODSPRING 'SEA OF FLOWERS" Competiilon

We cater for Private Parties, Small Weddings and

Business Meetings with Menus to suit you

Tel:(0934) 812326



BLEADON VILLAGE NEWS
No: 19 October'93
Dear Parishioner,

You may have seen the recent article in the localpress, which reported on the
massiveAudit Bill received by this council for the year 1991/92. The bill was in

or part caus de by Mr & Mrs
plaints cost no way that the
reimbursem to use reserves

to cover this cost. These reserves were intended to cover future legal fees for a
problem which was inherited by this Council. In his final letter to Mr & Mrs Corder
theAuditor, after taking legal advice, stated that "the complaints were an abuse
of the audit process and were dismisse you that
the "Cordergate Affair' is over, but it stil Council
has to recover the monies used f rom its s in next
years precept. I am sorry but we have no alternalive. I am sony to inform you
that Mrs JillBowmer recently tendered her resignation as a Parish Councillor, Jill
was a e Council, always willing toundert to replace and lwish to t;kethisop hersupport. WewillbeOo-oPting in time to start at our next
meeting on llth October.

he

;;
ch

originally suggested the join ilding will be of enormous
benelitto allwho use it, and he nearfuture. lwill keep
you informed of developme

The next Parish council Meeting will be held on Monday 11th october in the
Coronation Hall, and we would like to see you there,

Yours sincerely,
Brenig Evans, Chairman. 

J_.1



PHONE: (0934) 620106

TRAPNELL'S MODEL SHOP

82 MEADOW STNEET
WESTON-SUPER.MANE

AVON
RADIO CONTROL HORNBY
SPECIALIST-SCALEXTN'C-TRAINS

WHY NOT ASK

DUDLEY'S ro cALL?
Home cooked meats
Weeldy counter best buys
Home freezer specials

v Home made sausages

FREE DELIVERIES TO BLEADON

14 BAKER STREET WESTON.SUPER.MARE
Telephone: 625440

BRIDGE GARAGE
(Prop: Peter Briftilt)

BLEADON VILLAGE

AT YOUR SERVICE
TELEPHONE 0934 .812206



ST PETER AND ST PAUL WOMEN'S FELLOWSHIP

our summer break is over and hopefully our members have enjoyed this brief
lndian summer. our next meeting will be on 2gth september, commencing
with a short service in church at 2-30pm afterwards across to the church
Room for the remainder ol the afternoon when we look foruard to the return of
established members and possibly a few new faces!All are welcome - it would be
nice to seeyou if you could only manage to attend occasionally, perhaps at first,
as a visitor?

M J Blinkhorne

BLEADON FRIENDSHIP CLUB
Friendship club meetings resumed on 17th september alter the summer breaK
Mr H christian has compiled an interesling programme of entertainment for the
coming months.

President, Mr w stephens, was thanked lor his hard work in organising the holiday
at Eastbourne, Lovely weather and an excellent hotel made it a very nappy and
relaxing week.

we sadly record the death of Mr Harold Lewton, a lile member of the club; also
that of Mr Dennis Britton - both will be much missed.

we hope to welcome new members or visitors to meetings as usual on Friday
afternoons at 2.1Spm.

EMT

8t,000.00 RAtsED.
Thank you to all Bleadon villagers who came along to purn House Farm on 1st
August and so contributed to this magnilicent sum, we have received a grateful
letter from the Cystic Fibrosis Trust who were extremely impressed that so much
could be raised at one localevent.

The afternoon was a great success, the wealher tine. over 250 people enjoyed
watching the cows being milked, the calves fed and ponies riddenl we sold over
200 cream teas and 100 ice-creams, Other attractions included craft stalls, rare
breed sheep and, of course, Woody While's fair organ.

Next year we plan to hold another event - perhaps a Barn Dance. so grab your
partners and watch this space!

Charlotte, Alistair and Erica House



BLEADON FOLK DANCE CLUB

we have just started ourAutumn session, continuing our normal twice monthly
meetings in the coronation Hall at 8pm on the first and fourth rhursdays of each
month.

Now would be an excellent time to come and join us and we assure you of an
equally warm welcome whether you come on your own or with a friend or parlner
or whether you are a total novice or an experienced dancer.

Among our membershipwe include three extremely active octogenarians aswell
as others less than half that age and recenily both Golden and Ruby wedding
Anniversaries have been celebrated by our members. so evidenfly it needs all
sorts to make a good Folk Dance club - why not become one of the sorts!

This coming October we shall be celebrating the 1 othAnniversary of our club with
a special party evening.

To lind out more ring:- Barbara Snelgrove (Tel:9122261
Jean Thorne (Tel:814007)
or me [el:812436)

John Thomlinson

GARAGE Award winning roiler garage doors
DOORS No painting, no maintenanoe

High security locks
Manual or remote control
All types of garage doors supplied &
Existing doors automated

Telephone: (0823) 271564



1st. BLEADON SCOUT TROOP

ll, has been a very active last few months since I took over running the troop. The
lroop ran a stall in the recent pig roast event in the village, which consisted of an
obstacle course on stilts. This event provided a great deal of amusement for all
those involved.

Other activities the troop have been recently involved in is the sleam fair where
the lads were kept dusy, organising the car parking for the thousands of cars and
their occupants who attended over the two days of the event. Thei r hard work was
appreciated by both the fair's organisers and the general public.

The troop have been away on two recent weekend camps in Brecon, south wales.
The activities at the camps included abseiling at two ditferent locations with
varying levels of difficulty, river crossing with the use of a rope suspended across
from one side to the other, rock climbing and many sporting activities.

In the near future the troop will be enjoying such activities as canoeing, caving,
pot-holing, shooting, abseiling from helicopters and too many other events to
mention here.

At the present time the troop is looking to recruit new members, lf you are, or know
anyone who may be interested in joining the troop, are male and aged between
ten and sixleen years old, eilher come along to one of our meetings on any Friday
evening, (19.45hrs - 22.00hrs.) or telephone myself for more inf ormation. I am
also looking to recruit another adult, helper. lf you can offer your services and are
18 years old or over please do not hesitate to contact me.

MARK WALTON
Tel: (0278 451321)

ATTENTION ALL PARENTS I

Bleadon's 'Parent & Toddler Group'will now be on at Bleadon
Coronation Hall every second and fourth Wednesday in the month
from 13th October, 10.00am to 12 noon.

DO COME ALONG AND JOIN IN THE FUN
ALL WELCOME



NOT SO MUCH A BUSINESS . MORE A WAY OF LIFE

Concern about the future of the Post Office in Bleadon has been expressed by
several residents this summer, following the publicity about pensions being paid
direct into banks or building society accounts, I was able to assure them that
barring enormous changes in rules and ownership Bleadon should retain its Post
Officeforseveralyearsat least, butit might helpatthisstage toclarifythesituation
lor those residents who are interested.

To begin with, sub-postmasters are NOTsalaried employees of the Post Otfice.
They are self-employed people who have invested their capital in a business
which includes a contract with the Post Office and their remuneration is directly
related to their turnover. In village offices this is not usually enough to live on, so
a signilicant turnover in the rest of the business is essential.

The number ol village offices is declining but not because the Post Office is
deliberately shutting them. In many cases the owners let the business run down
as they approach retiremenl, to the extent that it becomes unsaleable and the
property reverts to a private residence. We could take the same path and would
no doubt obtain a very good price for the house but that would be a very sellish
approach. Once a village's sole shop/post office has shut down it is virtually
impossible to restart lrom scratch in different premises. Therefore, I shall do my
level best to ensure thatwhen lfinally hang up my datestamp, this Post Off icewill
be a good BUSINESS proposition to potential purchasers. After that it will be up
to my successor.

Les Masters

IAN DANCE

Plumbing, Heating & Gas Fitting
Corgi Registered Installer

BLEADON 813686



FRIENDS OF THE CHURCH NEWS

What has been happening

The barbecue at the home ot Joyce and Bill on 1Oth July
was a great success and raised approximately 2100.
Woody's WednesdaySocialswentfrom strengthtostrength
with many visitors joining in - some even came from
Australia!The Friends represented the village at the Blea-
don Steam Country Fayre on Saturday l4thAugust and a
further 8150 was raised. Very many thanks to all who
baked such wonderful cakes, etc and to those who helped
on the day.

What is going to happen

The Haruest Lunch willtake place on sunday 3rd october at 12.30pm in the
Coronation Hall. This will be lollowed by anAuction of Harvest Produce with the
proceeds going to cllc. This lunch is an ancient village tradition so do come
along and enjoy yourselves. lt is also a way of avoiding cobking the sunday lunch I

Tickets 83 and f2 for children under 14.

There will be a Band Goncert by the Bristol East Band on Friday 22nd october
in the Church at 7.15 tor 7.45. There will be a raffle. llckets €2.

Our new seasonal attraction is
to the Atlantis Band at 7.30 fo
October with licensed bar and
if you like, or come as yourself.

riday 31st December in
Details to be published

friends and neighbours

Tickets for all functions f rom Les Masters at the Post office or from Friends of the
Church.

Tony Ewin



ROYAL BBITISH LEGION
Men's Branch & Women's Section Lympsham & Bleadon

Ffower show August 7th. Again proved a great success and a prolit of E124
was pul to Branch Funds.

Men's BranchAnnual General Meeting November 1 st. 1 999 (Monday) will be held
at the Manor Hall commencing at 7.45pm. we shall be pleased to welcome as
many of our Members as are able to attend.

Subscription as last year E4.

It iswith greatsadness thatwe have learned of the deaths ol two olourMembers,
Mr. Ken Francis of Highbridge and Mr. Denis Britton ol Bleadon.

Our sympathies are with their lamilies at this, time.

Royal British Legion Women's Section Lympsham & Bleadon.,

Donations sent to Head-quarters are as follows Total 890.

Annual General Meeting women's section october 22nd,1993 commencing at
7.30pm. All Members welcome to attend.

The Branches were represented at Wells Cathedral onAugust 1 Sth for Dedication
of New Somerset County Standard. This was much enjoyed by all.

PoppyAppeal 1993. Closed period October 13th to November 1Bth, The poppy
organiser for Bleadon is Mrs. J. Diment. please give generously for this most
worthy cause.

Forthcoming Events.

October 29th. Bingo Manor Hall, Lympsham 7.30 pm. Grand Ratfte,
Refreshments, Prizes. please come and bring your friends.

October 30th. Somerset County Conference Women's Section,
Winter Gardens, 10 a.m. to 4 30 p.m. All Members welcome.

october 31st. Festival of Remembrance winter Gardens 7pm. Tickets €2.
November 14th. service of Remembrance at Bleadon and Lympsham 10.45am.
December 11th. Christmas Bingo Manor HallT.30pm.Admission 10p.

Tickets 35p. Christmasy prizes and Bumper Raffle.
Proceeds to Branch Funds.

December 16th. Christmas Carol Service at Bleadon Church 2.g0pm.
See Poslers for Details.



BLEADON SHORT MAT BOWLING CLUB

Following our normalsummer break, our clubwillopen our 19g3/94 season in the
Goronation Hall on Friday 24th. september at 7.00p.m. our lirst sunday m eeting
willbe on 26th. September at 3.00p.m.

we shallte hotding ourAnnual General Meeting on Friday 1st. october at
7.00p.m. This will be'followed by a normal bowling evening. In the meantime
lgrld all members please give thought to nominations for the positions of
chairman, secretary and rreasurer as well as general committee members.
Please note that neither the existing secretary or Treasurer are prepared to otfer
themselves for re-election in these roles.

we anticipate having a fewvacancies for new membersthis season. Anyone who
is interested in trying their hand at bowling is welcome to come along on either a
Friday evening or sunday afternoon. Apart from bowling we are also a very
sociable group of people. lf you are new lo the village or its surroundings here ii
En opportunity to get to know many of your neighbours.

John Ward

BLEADON W I QUARTERLY REPORT

A shadow hovers over the future of Bleadon wl. lf a president cannot be found
to succeed Mrs BARBARA HILLIER at the end of the year, the branch may well
have to close. An unsuccessf ul appeal lor a successor was made at the July and
September meetings.

Atthe July Meeting Mrs B woolvettwas presentedwith a bouquetto mark hergOth
birlhday . Flowers were sent to Mrs Joan worts who is recovering after a long
hospital spell, Guest speaker was a Tesco area manageress who spoke of th6
Weston store's plans lor the future.

At this month's meeting Mrs Harding gave a talk on 'Tea and reapots'.

It is hoped lo arrange another skitiles evening in the eueen'sArms next month.



FORTHCOMING

PLEASE

EVENTS IN THE

MAKE A NOTE IN

HARVEST LUNCH

Charity Variety Show

HALLOWEEN PARTY

COFFEE MORNING

JUMBLE SALE

QUIZ in aid of C.L.l.C.

CHRISTMAS
COFFEE MORNING & FAIR

CHRISTINGLE PARTY

NEW YEAR PARTY

CORONATION HALL

YOUR DIARY!

Bleadon P.C.C.

L. Masters

Church Frlends

Frlendship Club

Hall Management Committee

Mrs Pat Dain
Tel: 812859

Hall Management Committee

Bleadon Church

Church Friends

November

December 11th

12th

31 sl

3rd

gth & 16rh

30th

6rh

13th

20rh

BLEADON HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY

With record lemperatures and a record number of entries, the 20th Bleadon
Horticultural Show turned out to be another'bloomin'success.

Many, many thanks to all those who participated, those who came to browse and
those who just came along for a cup of tea and a biscuit!

Perhaps now would be a timely reminder for all bulb enthusiasts that the 21st
Spring Showwillbe on Saturday March 1gth 1994. New exhibitors of allages and
for all classes will be warmly welcomed.

For any information or further details about the Spring Show please contact Chris
Cudlipp on 813152.

Maggie Pettitt



REGULAR EVENTS IN THE CORONATION HALL

MONDAYS

10.30 - 12.00
Sept - May

2.00 - 5.00pm

7.30pm lst Monday

7.30pm 2nd Monday

TUESDAYS

2.00 -4.00pm 2nd Tuesday

7.30pm lst, 2nd & 4th

WEDNESDAYS

10.00 -noon 2nd & 4th

7.3Opm

THURSDAYS

2.00 -4.00pm Sept - May

7.30pm lst & 4th
Sept-June

FRIDAYS

10.00-11.00am

2.00 -4.00pm

7.30pm Sept - May

SUNDAYS

3.00 -5.00pm Sept - May

Gentle Exercise Group

Bleadon Bridge Club

British Sugarcraft Guild
W.S.M. Branch

Parish Council

Women's Institute

Weston-super-Mare
Camera Club

Infant Welfare Clinic
and Toddler Group

Bleadon Players
Rehearsals

Painting Class
Painting to extend
your abilities

Folk Dancing

Mrs J Morant
at the Clinic

Mr F Davies 81 2858

Mrs K Panes A.C.E. 62130'l
WSM Tecfi College

Miss B Snelgrove 812226

Mrs P Dain

Mr R Gardiner

Mrs J Ganad

Mrs B Hillier

Mr K Tapley

81 2859

812041

6S2632

81 2455

625877

Exercise Class

Friendship Club

Short Mat Bowling Club

Mrs M Cassidy 812025

MrsEMTucker 813940

Mr J Ward 812136

Short Mat Bowling Club Mr J Ward 81 21 36



THE
BRISTOL

BASED
BACON
SLICERouth\tVest

it's the $est it's $ebcted it's a \{inner

0272 827786
WE WBLCOME ALL BNQUIRIES

CONTACTUS - BLEADON

Since our last reportthere has been an increased degree of movement in and out
of the village so we have been busy welcoming newcomers and distributing our
"Welcome Packs", We are presently planning a meeting to organise a Welcome
Party for all new members of our community within the last year and for other
recent comers who, for whatever reasons, missed the last Welcome Party.
Individual invitations giving time, place and datewillbe sent to allfolkconcerned.

To the several kind people who have taken the trouble to inform us of new folk
moving in nearto them, we say a big'ThankYou' and would be gratef ul to any other
folkwho would keep us so informed. Abig 'ThankYou'too to all those Contactus
membersandotherswho havedone Invalid Sitting, Form Filling,, HospitalVisiting
and Transporting and have so laithfully tulfilled the role for which we exist,

ll you would like to get ln touch with us please ring Philip or Mary (Tel:812667)

John Thomlinson



BONFIRES

be tightly closed in the daytime, washing rescued and working or relaxing in the
garden abandoned. Hellenge and south Hills tend to hold and push down smoke
which might appear at first to be rising straight up.

These are the times of opening:-

SUMMER WINTER

lstApril - 30th.September. tst. October - g1st. March.

Mon - Fri. 8.00am. - 6.45pm.

Saturday. 8.00am. - 3.45pm.

8.00am. - 4.15pm.

8.00am. - 3.45pm.

Sundays Closed since cut-backs.

we're sure that neighbours with transport would help those without cars and the
local bin-men are most helpful with properly bagged refuse.

or here's another tip - Autumn is coming - why not start a valuable compost
heap?l

We are fortunate enough to live in a designated area of oulstanding naturalbeauty
- don't lets obscure or pollute it.

M. Ashley
Contactus



efn HIRE
TONY MOORE - PURN HOUSE FARM

1 .3 and 1.6 litre modern

SALOONS and HATCHBACKS

* * Tel: Bleadon 812324 * *

NewsagenF * Off Liccnce + Gruccries * Brcad I Milk

Toys * Hardware + WooI + Haberdashery

Cigaretes + Confcctionery + Grectings Cards t Stationery

PURN HOUSE FARM WORKSHOPS
Purn Way, Bleadon, Weston-super-Mare

UNIT 2 WOODY WHITE Tel: 0934 - 815374
Fairground Woodcarver & Hand Carved Furniture -

LiRe Gnndpa used to makel
Blanket Boxes, Dressers, Settles, Bookcases, Worlboxes, etc.

UNIT 4 G. W. MASON Tel: 0934 - 815379
Manufacturers, Restorers and Fitters
Cornices, Ceiling Roses, Archways, Niches



1st BLEADON GUIDE AND SCOUT HEADQUARTERS

A very big "THANK-YOU" to allwho supported us at the PIG ROAST on Juty 17th.

We made a very welcome 8850 which has been added to our New Headquarters
Fund.

Ist BLEADON BROWNIES

The Guides and Brownies came 3rd in the Division Swimming Gala in Jwre, they
were only a few points behind the winners.

We have made the best of what little summerwe've hadby spending as mr.rch time
as possible outdoors. An enjoyable morning was spent on the canal at Taunton
followed by an afternoons visit to New Road Farm were we had a go at Pord
dipping. The athletes Badge has taken a lot ol our time and the term was finished
off with a barbecue in Mr Boleys field and testing lor theAthletes Badge, we will
all begin this term a lot fitter!

During the holidays we enjoyed meeting up for the day with some Brownies from
the Redditch area who were slaying at the Coronation Hall for Pack Holiday. We
had great fun making new lriends and exchanging different ideas, songs, etc.

'We welcome four new Brownies at the beginning of this term. This brings us up
toourfullquota of 24butwedo have awaiting listso ilyouwould likeyourdaughter
to join as when she is 7 then please contacl me well in advance.

Brown Owl - Garole Brown 250026

Assistant - Karen Wheeler 632510

ttlltlrttllllllllltltltlrrlttllltttrattrllrllllrl!!lrlltlllr

Edited by Les Masters, Bleadon P. O. with help from Madeleine Blinkhorne
Published by Bleadon Parish Council, Bleadon, Avon

Unless otherwise stated, the opinions and comments expressed in this
newslstter are lhose of the contributor and not Bleadon Parish Council.



"Safety and Security"

Electrical and Building Installation and Maintenance

novice ;;;#security
Police approved Security Marking of Valuables

(ability to identify lost or stolen goods)
aaaaaaaaaaaaaa

Telephone for lnformation Pack

Howard Clements BLEADON 0934 815249

Grass Cutting - Residential & Business

Hedge Cutting and Pruning.

Fences Erected, Repaired or Repainted.

Concreting and General Repairs.

,Iobs large or small - I do them all

Mark Howe Tel:813983



STONE PRODUCTS

Bridge Road
Bleadon

Telephone z 0934 812358



CARPENTBY & JOINERY
Mike Whittaker

76, COLER,DGE iOAD, W-S-M, AVON, BS23 3UN

^Telephone: W-s-M 415945

IIAINTENANGE FREE U.P.V.C. FACIAS, SOFFIT-BOARDS,
CLADDING & GUTTERING

FOR A FREE OUOTAI|ON
TEL: W-s-M 415945

I
Prices start from:
f250 (Terraced House)
[340 (Semidetached)
[430 (Detached House)

prices also include VAT

GUTTERING

MAINTENAICE FREE
uPVc cAPPIT BoARD

SOFFIT
BOARD

EXISTING
FACIA BOARD

rEil

-
EI

A37O BRIDGWATER RD. LYMPSHAM


